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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 12 September 2019 2:34 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Firearms Amnesty at Eden Park

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

NZ Police Firearms Amnesty at Eden Park - Sunday 15 September 

The Arms (Prohibited Firearms, Magazines, and Parts) Amendment Bill seeks to 
amend the Arms Act 1983. It aims to tighten gun control to increase the safety and 
security of New Zealanders. 

The bill recognises the harm that results from the misuse of semi-automatic 
firearms. To remove these sorts of firearms from circulation and use by the general 
population in New Zealand, the bill proposes banning semi-automatic firearms, 
magazines, and parts that can be used to assemble prohibited (banned) firearms. 

In order to facilitate this Eden Park is hosting the Police in the West Lounge this 
coming Sunday 15 September.  Members of the public will park onsite and enter 
through Gate J (between the main and outer ovals) and surrender their firearms in 
the West Lounge. 

There will be armed police officers at the gate entry and roaming in the venue 
carparks, please call the Eden Park hotline 09 815 4820 if you require any 
assistance. 

Super Rugby Draw 

The Super Rugby draw for 2020 has been released, with the Blues starting the 
whole competition off against old foes the Chiefs at Eden Park on 31 January.  See 
the rest of the Blues' draw here. 
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